
       What’s on?  

Whole School Photo 

On Friday morning, we are having a whole school photo 

taken. 

Please make sure that your child has a school sweatshirt 

or cardigan with them on Friday – even if the weather is 

warm and sunny. 

Following the whole school photo, children in Year 6 will 

be having their leaver’s photos taken.  Please make sure 

your child has both their red school sweatshirt and their 

leaver’s hoodie in school. 

Un-named uniform 

 

At the end of last term, we went through our 

lost property boxes and pulled out all of these 

school sweatshirts and cardigans without 

names. This pile represents £400 worth of 

clothing that we cannot return to its owner… 

Please, please make sure that your child’s 

uniform is labelled.  Named items left in 

cloakrooms, on the playground, or in the hall are 

all returned within a couple of days, but we can 

do nothing about items with no name. 

Please help us, to help you, save money.  

Term 6 dates for your diary 

Thursday 8th June – 5NPNK Pentecost experience 

Friday 9th June – whole school photo (All children) 

Tuesday 13th June – 5FH Pentecost experience 

Friday 23rd June – non-uniform day, The Friends 

Friday 23rd June – Year 5 Ranger Stu 

Tuesday 27th June – sports for Years 4, 5 and 6 (am) 

Wednesday 28th June – Year 6 afternoon performance 

Thursday 29th June – Year 6 evening performance 

Tuesday 4th July – sports for EYFS, Years 1, 2 and 3 (am) 

Tuesday 4th July – Stone Age Day (Year 4) 

Wednesday 5th July – transition to new classes (am) 

Friday 7th July – after school fair and celebration 

Thursday 13th July – Year 1 wedding Cogges Church (am) 

Thursday 13th July – EYFS end of year celebration 

(evening) 

Wednesday 19th July – EYFS trip to Cotswold Wildlife 

Park 

Thursday 20th July – End of term, 1.30pm 

 

 



 

 
Loving, learning and flourishing in community 

Lunches for children in Year 2 

If your child is currently in Year 2, please be aware 

that in Year 3 they will no longer be entitled to 

Free School Meals. 

If you are in receipt of certain benefits and believe 

your child may be entitled to Free School Meals 

next year, please contact the school office to 

discuss this. 

Summer is on its way 

The forecast for the next few days is for warm and 

sunny weather. 

Please apply sun cream to your child before they 

come to school, we also strongly recommend that 

your child has a hat to wear. 

Please make sure that your child has a named 

water bottle in school. 

 


